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Dear Acorn Class Parents, 
 
I would just like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support, patience and encouragement over 
the past few months. Having a virtual teacher is probably something we all wouldn’t have imagined 
possible, a few years ago. The children have been such a credit to you all, they have shown a 
tremendous attitude to learning and they have all made wonderful progress. Every time I step into the 
classroom or meet them around school, they are an absolute delight. They all have impeccable manners 
and infectious smiles. Well done Acorn Class.  
 
It was important to the school and Mrs Smith that these unprecedented teaching and learning activities 
were deployed, given the current Covid-19 circumstances and Mrs Smith being in her third trimester, it 
was obviously the correct decision. The progress, learning environment and organisation has been 
extremely successful.  
 
I would like to go on record to thank and praise the commitment, diligence and skill displayed by Mrs 
Greenwood over the past few months. Mrs Greenwood has always been a brilliant team member of 
Water Primary, but due to the pandemic and enforced changes, she has gone above and beyond. Thank 
you Mrs Greenwood. I am sure every parent appreciates all the hard work and effort. I certainly do.  
 
Mrs Greenwood has also been helped by Miss Ahmed and Miss Cole, and it would be remiss of me not 
to also thank them for their hard work and dedication.  
 
Mrs Smith will start her maternity leave next week (her final day of remote learning will be Friday) and I, 
the governors and I am sure, the whole of the Water Primary Community would like to wish Mrs Smith 
the very best for her new arrival. We wish Mrs Smith a wonderful maternity and we will look forward to 
meeting her new baby girl soon. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mr Willan 
Headteacher 
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